
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 27/10/2022 10:51:35 AM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

27/10/2022 

MR Orazio Trevisan 
26 / 22 Fisher RD 
Dee Why NSW 2099 

RE: DA2022/1510 -9  Francis Street DEE WHY NSW 2099 

I have worked in the Seascape building for the last 32 years. 
My concerns with the development are; 
1. The amount of noise generated by the construction/building to all of the doctors in the centre 
conducting consultations during and after business hours. 
2. The lack of parking for a development of this size 
3. The extra traffic it brings to Fisher Rd. It is already horrendously busy and it can be difficult 
for my patients to get into the building for their appointments during busy times. 
4. The height of the building is not in keeping with surrounding buildings. 
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